
 

MEDIA UPDATE 
 

7 July 2022 

Clarification on ACCC’s merger review of Dye & Durham's proposed 
acquisition of Link 

The ACCC has become aware of a media report that states that Dye & Durham’s (D&D) 
proposed acquisition of Link Administration Holdings (ASX:LNK) requires approval from the 
ACCC which it has agreed to provide by 22 September 2022.  

The ACCC has not agreed to provide ‘approval’ or any decision by 22 September as 
reported. 

The ACCC has not reached a view on Dye & Durham’s request for informal merger 
clearance for its proposed purchase of Link. 

The ACCC has invited submissions on its Statement of Issues by Thursday, 7 July 2022. 

The ACCC’s final decision is currently scheduled for 8 September 2022. Any changes to the 
indicative timeline will be published on the ACCC’s public register: Dye & Durham 
Corporation - Link Administration Holdings 

Media enquiries: 1300 138 917 
Email: media@accc.gov.au 
accc.gov.au/media 

 

 

 

https://www.accc.gov.au/system/files/public-registers/documents/Dye%20and%20Durham%20Link%20-%20SoI%20-16%20June%202022.pdf
https://www.accc.gov.au/public-registers/mergers-registers/public-informal-merger-reviews/dye-durham-corporation-link-administration-holdings
https://www.accc.gov.au/public-registers/mergers-registers/public-informal-merger-reviews/dye-durham-corporation-link-administration-holdings
file:///C:/Users/edavi/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Content.Outlook/IGFQY0O9/media@accc.gov.au

